
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Update #3 | Thursday, June 2, 2022  

Toronto Community Housing has important news for all Swansea Mews 
tenants about steps we are taking to ensure the safety of the community.  

Your safety is our top priority. Engineers will need to do additional testing 
to determine the full extent of the problem, which is believed to date back to 
the time of Swansea Mews’ construction.  

To do this testing, you will need to vacate your unit for about two weeks. 
You’ll be provided with temporary lodging at the Humber Lakeshore Campus 
or in nearby hotels. TCHC will cover the cost of all your transportation and 
accommodations, providing meals or a per diem for you to purchase food. 
Tenants began moving to temporary accommodation earlier this week, with 
approximately 10 families being accommodated. Tenants will continue moving 
over the weekend to temporary lodgings at Humber Lakeshore and nearby 
hotels.  

While you are away, TCHC will complete additional testing and install 
structural supports in your unit to protect against the unlikely potential of 
another incident. As soon as supports are installed, you will be able to 
return.  

TCHC will hold a townhall meeting for Swansea Mews tenants. More 
details will be provided as soon as timing is confirmed. 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice to Swansea Mews tenants 
 

A special hotline has been set up for Swansea Mews 
residents. For more information, contact local  
Swansea Mews staff at 416-945-0900 or  
by email swansea.mews@torontohousing.ca.  
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